





February 6, 2019

TO: Tarentum Borough Council FROM: Highlands Little League

RE: Request for Field Usage for the 2019 Baseball Season

Dear Council,

Please accept this document as a request to use the baseball fields in the Dreshar Stadium complex and the field next to Brackenridge Park for the upcoming 2019 baseball season. We would like to use the fields from March 1st, 2019 thru October 31st, 2019. Please feel free to contact me with any questions. Thanks again for your support of Highlands Little League.

Gene Kosakowski

President

Highlands Little League

P.O. Box 136

Natrona Heights, Pa. 15065

Dene Kosakowski

(412) 337-0677

Michael Nestico

From: Timothy Kuhns <timothykuhns@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 2:17 PM

To: Michael Nestico

Subject: Trinity United Methodist Church picnic

Michael, Trinity United Methodist Church request permission to use Tarentum Park on Saturday August 17, 2019 from 4pm-7pm for the church picnic. We also request that 1st Ave. between Ross and Corbet Streets be closed.

Thank You Janice Kuhns 100 Kuhns Dr Tarentum, Pa 15084 janicekuhns@hotmail.com

Michael Nestico

From: morgantattoogirl <morgantattoogirl@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 3:11 PM

To: Michael Nestico
Cc: Anthony Bruni

Subject: Zoning Hearing Board

Gentleman,

I wanted to express my interest in serving on the Tarentum Borough Zoning Hearing Board. I believe my experience in working in the Commercial Construction Industry will be beneficial to the board.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone